
 
An inherent risk of exposure to COVID-19 exists in any public 

place where people are present. COVID-19 is an extremely 
contagious disease that can lead to severe illness and death. 

 
For the protection of our congregants, students, guests, and 
staff, by visiting our Temple/School, you are representing to 
us that to the best of your knowledge you are not currently 

infected with COVID-19 nor is any member of your immediate 
household, you have not been in direct contact with any 

person that is infected with COVID-19 for the past 14 days, 
you do not have an above-normal temperature or other 

symptoms of COVID-19, and you voluntarily assume all risks 
related to exposure while on the Temple/School property  

to COVID-19 or any other contagion. 


